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22 October 2021 

 

Dear Students/Parents/Guardians/Community 

Cultural Diversity Day -  24 November 2021  

We’re pleased to let you know that we will be holding a Cultural Diversity Day. This day will 

be a brilliant opportunity for students to familiarise themselves with the various cultures within 

our community. It will be off-timetable from 1st to 3rd period. It will consist of cultural and 

religious representatives, a food buffet with your kind donations, and activities that students 

will participate in and thoroughly enjoy.  

We’d love for you to contribute towards the success of this occasion by generously bringing 

in cultural possessions in order for everyone to inclusively explore different student identities, 

for example: 

• Cultural Cuisines; 
• Traditional clothing; 
• Symbolic items e.g (jewellery, accessories etc.); 
• Photos; 
• Historical texts. 

 
In order to proceed with this event, we would encourage and appreciate if you would volunteer 

your time. You could hold a session for us, bring in some cultural food for us to try or items 

that is important to your culture. We want to ensure every student has a chance to learn about 

different cultures in greater depth. However, if the contributions are few, it will limit the amount 

of activities held throughout the sessions. 

We are very excited for the outcome of this event, and are extremely confident that it will be 

rewarding, informative and a great learning experience, for not only the pupils but staff as well. 

If you would like to participate in any way please email the main office on 

MERoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org, addressing it to Miss Hancock. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Nour A, Megan N, Kaiden W 

MER Senior Leaders/Diversity Team   
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